
Minutes of March 29, 2017 College of Engineering Curriculum Committee 
 
College of Engineering Curriculum Committee – 2016-17 
 
Dr. Thomas Lawrence, ECAM, Chair 
Dr. Hitesh Handa, CMB 
Dr. Peter Kner, ECE 
Dr. Ramana Pidaparti, Associate Dean for Academic Programs 
 
Guests: Dr. Larry Hornak 
  Melissa Garber 
 
Due to only one item on the agenda and travel of one of the committee members, the 
curriculum committee did not meet face-to-face in March.  The committee did approve by 
email vote the one new course proposal listed below. 
 
Graduate programs update and decisions 

 Each school is developing plans for the Double Dawg program for undergraduates to 
transition to a graduate program at UGA. Final proposals are due for submission to 
the university in June. 

  
The Committee approved the following course proposal: 

 MCHE 4430/6430 Tribology (proposal by Dr. Ben Wagner) 
 
A final meeting will be scheduled later this semester to discuss and coordinate the Double 
Dawg program.  
 
Thomas Lawrence, Chair 
College of Engineering Curriculum Committee 
CC:  Donald Leo, Dean 


